[bookmark: _GoBack]From: James Guest 
Sent: 20 August 2018 10:53
To: Bob Neville
Subject: RE: 18/00316/DISC

Hi Bob,

Yes, sorry for any confusion. The noise report is acceptable.

Kind regards,

Jim

Jim Guest
Environmental Protection Officer
Cherwell District and South Northamptonshire Councils

From: Bob Neville 
Sent: 20 August 2018 10:52
To: James Guest
Subject: RE: 18/00316/DISC

Morning James
This clearance of condition application only requires an assessment of their submitted noise report and mitigation measures to ensure that proposed dwellings will have a satisfactory environment free from intrusive levels of noise; and was a condition imposed on the outline consent recommendation of the EPO at that time. Just to be clear are you saying the noise report and proposed recommendations are acceptable?
Cheers
Bob


Bob Neville MSc
Senior Planning Officer – General Developments Planning Team 
Cherwell District Council & South Northamptonshire Council

